April 18, 2023

To: Tenino Mayor Wayne Fournier

Tenino Police Chief Robert Auderer

Tenino City Council

I am submitting written request to have Military Honors performed at the Celebration of Life for Glenn A Paulsen Sr on June 3, 2023, at the First Presbyterian Church, 196 W Central Avenue, between 11:00 a.m. and 11:30 a.m.

These honors will be performed by a Military Guard and will include discharge of weapons with blank firing ammunition. Although I understand there are City Ordinances in place that prohibit the discharge of weapons within the city limits of Tenino, I am asking that this be allowed for his service.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of my request

Sharon Paulsen

Sharuntaulsen